
KEMA Plexos Validation Workshop 
 
As part of the ongoing project being undertaken by KEMA on behalf of the AIP to 
conduct a review of the PLEXOS Market Simulation Model for the SEM (see AIP-
SEM-237-07), KEMA is holding an Initial Findings Workshop on Friday 2nd March at 
the Belfast Hilton. The workshop will commence at 10am and is expected to finish at 
c. 1.30pm when a buffet lunch will be available. 
 
The aims of this Workshop are; 
 

(i) To provide an overview of progress to date on 2008 data validation, 
including responses to Data Questionnaires and points raised at 
bilateral meetings; and to provide initial KEMA views and conclusions 
for discussion and subsequent written feedback. 

 
(ii) To provide an overview of progress to date on PLEXOS model 

validation and to provide initial KEMA views and conclusions for 
discussion and subsequent written feedback. 

 
(iii) To provide, for discussion and subsequent written feedback, an outline 

of the intended next steps in the Project process with a view to 
presenting Final Conclusions to the RAs and to market participants at a 
Workshop end of March. 

 
To ensure there is sufficient capacity at this Initial Findings Workshop for potential 
attendees, KEMA requests that any party seeking to attend please inform, in advance, 
the KEMA project manager for this Project namely: 
 
 Michael Wilks 
 Principal Consultant, KEMA 
 
 Email: Michael.wilks@kema.com 
 
  


